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STATEMENT FROM DEPARTMENT OF INVESTIGATION COMMISSIONER ROSE GILL HEARN 
— Regarding contrast between State and City Ethics Laws — 

 
   
   New York City Conflicts of Interest rules apply to former City employees and, thus, in contrast to the State’s practices, 
“retiring” is not a way to avoid an ethics referral and that arm of the law.  It is DOI’s job to protect the City’s tax payers; therefore we 
strongly disapprove of the alleged conduct described in today’s New York Times article ‘Official taped in Velella case is back at 
work, as a lobbyist.’  DOI would take all possible action against any City employee or anyone doing business with the City who 
engages in the kind of conduct alleged in the article.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DOI is one of the oldest law-enforcement agencies in the country. The agency investigates and refers for prosecution City 
employees and contractors engaged in corrupt or fraudulent activities or unethical conduct. Investigations may involve any 
agency, officer, elected official or employee of the City, as well as those who do business with or receive benefits from the City. 

 
  

Get the worms out of the Big Apple.   
To report someone ripping off the city, call 311 or DOI directly at (212) 825-5959. 


